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December 5, 2012 

Mr. Capko, 

As the Kwantlen Student Association’s Executive Committee had indicated to you in response 

to your previous correspondence to us, we had committed to undertaking a review of the 
decision of the Executive Committee in relation to club status for Protectores Vitae. 

Council, the board of directors for the Kwantlen Student Association, has made the decision to 
grant club status to Protectores Vitae. If you have any further questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact Christopher Girodat, the Chairperson of the Executive Committee, at 

(604) 599-2110, at chair@kusa.ca, or visit the Main Office during scheduled office hours. 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Girodat 

Chairperson of the Executive Committee 

Kwantlen Student Association 

cc Arzo Ansary, Director of External Affairs 

Jamie Cellier, Director of Student Life 

Tony Chiao, Director of Finance 

Jeremy McElroy, General Manager 


